
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Zane Kurtz"; Lynch, Kristen, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Crystal EMNRD Weaver (Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us)
Subject: RE: Ross Gulch 8-3 SWD C-141
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2016 10:46:00 AM
Attachments: coa 3993.pdf

Zane,
 
Please see the attached Conditions of Approval for the Initial C-141 spill report you sent on
11/14/2016. Your tracking number for this event is 2RP-3993.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Zane Kurtz [mailto:Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 9:23 AM
To: Lynch, Kristen, EMNRD
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Ross Gulch 8-3 SWD C-141
 
Will do.  Thanks
 

From: Lynch, Kristen, EMNRD [mailto:Kristen.Lynch@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 9:13 AM
To: Zane Kurtz <Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com>
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: Ross Gulch 8-3 SWD C-141
 
** External email. Use caution.**
Good Morning,
 
This is a District 2 site. Please follow up with them regarding this site.
 
Thank You,
 
Kristen D. Lynch
Environmental Specialist, District 1
Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD
(575) 393-3896 ext. 111
575-370-3180 (emergency-cell)
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
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From: Zane Kurtz [mailto:Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2016 6:10 AM
To: Lynch, Kristen, EMNRD
Cc: Jamon Hohensee
Subject: FW: Ross Gulch 8-3 SWD C-141
 
Good Morning
Sorry I wasn’t able to send the C-141 yesterday.  I had Jamon prepare it.  When I was out there they
were crushing the tanks to haul off.  We only lost 3 fiberglass tanks.  It was a 4 tank battery.  A part
of the containment was crushed and some fluids got out onto the pad.  Nothing went off pad.  We
are going to rebuild the battery but on the other side of the pad.  Once all equipment is moved we
will have a consultant go out and assess the area for any impacts.
 

From: Jamon Hohensee 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 2:15 PM
To: Kristen.Lynch@state.nm.us
Cc: Zane Kurtz <Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com>
Subject: Ross Gulch 8-3 SWD C-141
 
Kristen, here is the C-141 for the lightning strike at the Ross Gulch 8-3 SWD on 11-6-16.
 
Jamon Hohensee
Environmental Rep
EOG Resources, Inc.
Mobile 432-556-8074
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